From: RHONDA Clark [mailto:rhondahowatt@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 7:22 PM To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: New retail gasoline outlet application from D.P Murphy

## Dear Mr. MacEwen,

This is a letter to totally OBJECT to the construction of the D. P. Murphy retail / gasoline outlet in my neighbour community of Borden-Carleton.

I could not agree more with Chad Certetti and The Howatt family, about the devastating effect of losing our grocery stores/ gas stations would be in the residents of Borden-Carleton and surrounding communities. The Ceretti's and HOWATT's have been there, hand in hand through good times and bad times for many many years, for more people than you could ever count... me being one of them!

These two treasured family businesses are Community PILLARS..that WE CAN NOT LOSE !!!

Thank you, Rhonda Clark-Howatt Sent from my iPhone